
 

Wow.. Can you believe the end of the term is practically here and 
Easter is just around the corner? 

These autumn holidays, Camp Australia has a fun and amazing jam 
packed two weeks coming to Rocketeers at Girraween Public School. 
It’s not to late to book and join in on the fun! We are open from 
7am – 6pm!  

From all of us here at Camp Australia – Girraween Public School we 
wish you and your families a big Happy Easter and hope you enjoy 
some well deserved time with your families. See you in term 2! 
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